## Kindergarten Newsletter

November 9 - 25 2020

We have been adapting to the changing seasons and having fun outdoors. The Kindergarteners made Thanksgiving cards for the Council on Aging to include in their meal for the seniors and they were very happy to receive! We are thankful that our kinders were able to bring joy to others in our community and spread a little holiday cheer!

## French

- Songs: "La Danse des Canards", "Colin mon Petit Frère"
- Reviewed our 5 senses and body parts

## Math

- Learned how to do addition using a ten frame
- Continued working on counting by 2's, 5's and up to 100
- Game counting and subtracting up to 20
- Fluency within 5 and 10

## ELA

- We finished our first lesson in our workbooks and have been working on reading Mac and Tab along with a couple of other short sound books
- We learned about Plymouth Plantation and talked about Thanksgiving and what we are thankful for
- We completed our Veterans Day unit
- Poem: "the Reasons I Like Chocolate"

We know that this may not be the holiday you envisions but we wish you and your family a safe and healthy Thanksgiving!



The children worked on beautiful Thanksgiving cards for the Council on Aging!





We had a few birthdays to celebrate! Shoutout to Brady, Bobby and Maggie G!





On a cold day we projected an interactive French program on our new tent.



We hopped over our sight words in our obstacle course!

Another day we did an all kinder zoom for French from our own classrooms and also went over zoom expectations; the children were fantastic!





Some team building on a rainy day.